
November 7 , 1967 

Mr. Al Bows 
Vice President 
Arthur Andersen & Company 
Bank of Georgia Building 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Al: 

Pardon the delay in answering your letter but I wanted to get 
past a particular meeting at which was discussed a proposed 
December 13 seminar to be held in Atlanta by the national 
Urban Coalition ' s Ta k Force on Private Employment . 

. I have mentioned this to Opie and I am sure that if he has not 
alre dy done so, h will discuss with you the propos d partici• 
p tion for our loc l coalition and Ch mber of Conunerce. 

1 would be delight.ad to g t together with you at your convenience 
to d cues this or any other subjects which you might have on 
your mind. Plither November 15 or 16 would be a good day for 
m. 

Sine rely your , 

Dan Sw t 

DS :fy 




